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Dear Campers,
  This week you played hard, sang well 
and made lots of new friends.  As I 
listened to you sing in choir today, I was 
amazed at the sound of all your voices 
blending together so well. 
   Thank you for singing, praising, 
and exalting God this week.  I will miss 
you and your smiles, hugs, and high-
fives.  Goodbye!  I hope to see you next 
summer!
~ Debbie Hochstedler
     Choral Camp Coordinator

Chance of T-storms
70% chance of precipitation
High–79°F
Low–65°F

Today ’s Forecast Gahjee says: “A 
bighorn, mountainy, 
Dagestani goodbye 
to you all!”

Debbie’s farewell 
to campers

Did you know that you can go to 
college on the Choral Camp campus? 
You can even graduate, like Jason 
(and Jared) did. If you’ve learned to 
sing really well, you can tour with the 
Rosedale Chorale. Ask Ken Miller—
he’s the Chorale director.
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Correction
Due to a state of Choral-Camp-

induced somnambulance (sleepwalk-
ing), your editor defined somniloquy 
incorrectly in Thursday’s Record. The 
correct definition is sleep talking.

A week at Choral Camp–in color!
Everybody get wet!

Sooooooo thirsty...

Doing the do-re-mi!

Tug-of-War!

Peace...

Conservative Mennonite 
Conference 

welcomes Choral Campers to
 Annual Conference 2010

Children’s Choir
Theme: Exploring 100 Years

 of God’s Faithfulness
Around the World

Fun Activities

July 29-August 1
Cedarville University

Cedarville, Ohio
Register at:

www.cmcrosedale.org


